
   
 

Dear Hockey Families, 

 
The City of Hamilton has entered the COVID-19 Control - Red zone. These 
restrictions have impacted sport organizations including minor hockey. The 
Hamilton Jr. Bulldogs and Hamilton Huskies Hockey Club have collectively 
made the difficult decision to “PAUSE” our programs for the remainder of 
2020. Player safety and well-being is our number one priority. We recognize 
the impact of this decision on players, families and coaches.   
  
The COVID-19 restrictions are rapidly evolving as Public Health and the 
Province of Ontario continue to monitor numbers. Each organization will be 
sending further information to our respective families in the coming weeks 
on the potential scenarios moving into 2021.  We will continue to 
communicate any further changes in programming.  
  
We thank you for your patience, support, and understanding during these 
difficult times.   
 

Yours in Hockey, 

Mike Spadafora                     Adam Syring 

Hamilton Huskies                Hamilton Jr Bulldogs 


